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Vendor Access to Confidential Payment Information with State Funds 

 
Vendors now have the ability to check payments with purchases made with State Funds only. 

 
To enhance customer service and reduce the volume of phone inquiries Texas A&M AgriLife receives, 
the Comptroller’s Office provides vendors with access to their confidential payment information on the 
Web using a personal Identification Number (PIN), effective April 8, 2003. Vendors now have the 
convenience of accessing both their non-confidential and confidential payment information seven days a 
week, 24-hours a day. 

 
Viewing Non-Confidential Payment Information 
Vendors and other users wishing to continue searching only non-confidential payment information may 
still do so without using a PIN. 

 
Viewing Confidential Payment Information 
A PIN can be established by successfully completing the online PIN Registration process by visiting the 
State-to-Vendor Payment Information site:  https://ecpa.cpa.state.tx.us/vip/MainMenu.jsp 

 
The Fast, Easy, Free Payment Services for Vendors brochure provides updated information about 
accessing confidential and non-confidential payment information. Vendors may print copies of the 
brochure from the Fiscal Management Web site as needed. More detailed information can be found by 
clicking on the Instructions for Accessing State-to-Vendor Payment Information link. 
https://fmx.cpa.state.tx.us/fm/payment/index.php 

 
Instructions 
https://fmx.cpa.state.tx.us/fm/payment/pin/pininstruct.php 
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